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Message:
Subject: End Gerrymandering—Let
Voters Choose Their Leaders

I'm writing to you not just as a
constituent, but as a deeply
concerned citizen who believes in
the core principles of American
democracy—fairness, accountability,
and representation.

Gerrymandering is an assault on
those principles.

When politicians manipulate district
lines to serve their own interests
or those of their party, they rob
voters of a meaningful voice. They
choose their voters instead of
voters choosing them. That’s not
democracy—that’s political theft.

Gerrymandering silences communities,
weakens voter power, and creates
districts that are designed to
protect incumbents and discourage
competition. It breeds polarization,
deepens division, and leads to a
government that no longer reflects
the people it’s supposed to serve.

We deserve a system where every vote
matters equally. I’m urging you to
support reforms that establish
independent redistricting



commissions and stop partisan
gerrymandering—once and for all.

This is not a partisan issue. It’s
an American one.

Please stand on the side of voters.
End gerrymandering. Restore
fairness. Defend democracy.




